
Dear Customers,

Reg : Issue of CTS 2010 standard cheque books to all our customers

As per the directive issued by Reserve Bank of India for standardization and
enhancement of security features in cheque forms, banks have been instructed to remove
all non CTS cheques from circulation before March 31, 2013. All our branches will issue
only CTS 2010 standard cheque books to all our customers. Customers who are in
possession of old non CTS standard cheque books, are requested to surrender the cheque
books to the home branch and get new CTS-2010 standard cheque books immediately.
Customers may contact the nearest branch or send an e-mail to kvbotsd@kvbmail.com
for any clarification in this regard. The security features in a new CTS 2010 standard
cheque is displayed below for the benefit of the customers.

CTS 2010 Standard cheque features


